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Q. If the school is placed on Godre’r Coed Field, will you:

- Make traffic one way?

A. The Transport Assessment clearly indicates that the best solution for access and parking
is via two way access to the Godre'r Coed site from Cyfarthfa Gardens/Maesgwynne. This

will be an important consideration as part of the design process, but is not necessarily fixed.

- Make sure the school and grounds are locked during hours of darkness?

A. School and grounds will be kept secure in line with security at all school sites, i.e. When

not in use.
Q. Who own the playing fields?
A. The playing fields are owned by Merthyr Tydfil County Borough Council.

Q. It’s a playing field; what legal right has the Council got to change the use so that it’s no

longer a playing field?
A. The Council alone determines which activities are prohibited on the site.

Q. What will be surrounding the field eg. fencing/lights and what will be the effect this will

have on the value of my house?.

A. The minimum height of ball stop fencing around pitches is generally 3m, but where it is

deemed to be important, additional height fencing may be provided.

There is little evidence to suggest that development will as a direct consequence, have a

negative effect on property values.



